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Re:  Agenda ltem for Naming Committee

On the Green Space Board meeting, occurring 8/23/16 the Green Space Board passed the following motion:

Whereas, the initial vote of the committee ranked "Green Space" as the number one selection for tag
line names to be used in conjunction with the Green Space property name.

Whereas, the committee now has new members that did not participate in the original vote, an

email will be sent to all members to revisit and confirm the vote.

Now be it resolved, that if confirmed, the Parks Department will move this issue through the City
naming policy.

Board members confirmed this via email.

As a result | am requesting that the new City Naming Committee consider approval of “Green Space” for the
tag line for these properties. Currently these areas are referred to as “properties” and the desire is to create
and office Green Space tagline for these items.

This issue has been discussed with John Staran and he is confident that this does not require legal review.

As an example, we currently refer to the Green Space off of Harding Road as the Harding Property. Approval
of this recommendation will officially designate these areas as Harding Green Space (instead of property).




